
 

TERM AND HOLIDAY DATES 2023 

 

Spring 2023 

TRAINING DAY: Friday 17th February 
2023 

Half Term: Mon 20th—Fri 24th February 

2023 

Term Ends: Friday 31st March 2023 

  

SUMMER 2023 

Term Starts Mon 17th April 2023 

MAY DAY: Monday 1st May 

Half Term: Mon 29th May—Fri 2nd June 

2023 

TRAINING DAY: Monday 5th June 2023 

Term Ends: Tuesday 25th July 2023 

TRAINING DAYS (pupils not in school) 



 

 

This year has gone so fast, February already and half term is here.  

The past 7 weeks have been busy as you will see when you read through the Newsletter. 

Attendance  Late arrival into school - As a school we have been focusing on those families that may struggle to 

get their child in on time.  We are pleased to announce we have seen a significant improvement in lateness.  

Could we reiterate if you are struggling with your child’s routines.  Please speak with the school and they will 

be able to offer advice and support 

Vision and Values  I am extremely proud to announce our new school vision and values.  Please see below.  

Could I thank all staff, parents and pupils for their contribution.  In celebrating our new values, we are hoping 

to hold a parent, pupil day in the Summer term to unveil more surprises. 

Industrial Action Thank you to all those parents that volunteered for their child to remain at home during 

both nursing and teacher strikes.  There are further teaching strikes to be announced.  However, we will 

continue to operate as best we can during these times with as little disruption as possible.  Please note, there is 

a proposed strike for the 1st, 15th and 16th March and we will communicate with yourselves closer to the 

time. 

Goodbyes  Unfortunately, we are saying goodbye to a few staff this term, Steve the site manager and Kate 

Payne.  But also Glenn Baxter who has been part of the school since 2008.  A huge thank you to Glenn for his 

support and commitment over the years. He will have worked with many pupils over his time here.  I wish 

Glenn all the best in his retirement. 

Last but not least!  It is always a pleasure reading about what our pupils have participated in over the last 

few weeks.  On behalf of the staff and governors we wish you a safe and happy half term and look forward to 

seeing everyone back at school on Monday 27th February. 

REYNALDS CROSS VISION AND VALUES  



 

 



 

This term in science pupils have been 

learning about and exploring ice, ice 

cream, snow, the sea, the sun and 

sand. 

Learning about solid, liquids and gas. 

The focus in science has been for the 

pupils to explore using their senses. 



 

In My Future this half term, Planets class 

explored ‘People who Help us’. 

 The pupils enjoyed dressing up as police 

officers, firefighters, doctors and nurses, 

before being visited at school by the police.  

We really enjoyed sitting in the police car 

and seeing the flashing lights! 



 

Rainbows class have been busy in our science lessons this half term.  

We have had sensory explorations of materials relating to the environment.  

We have looked at ice, snow, water and sand! 

Pupils have frozen animals and dinosaurs into ice cubes, built sandcastles and 

poured water down different length tubes!  

Well done, Rainbows! 

 

 



 

 

In ‘My Learning’ sessions Moonbeams have been 

exploring measurement.  

We have listened to a story about Mavis the 

measurement monkey who goes on lots of different 

holidays.  

So far she has been skiing, on a plane and on a cruise.  

We have measured the size of snow balls and tracks in 

the snow, the length of our arms when we pretended 

to be planes and created big and small waves with a 

parachute. 



 

In Rockets class we have been looking at foods from 

different holiday destinations.  

We have even had a go at making our own blueberry 

pies, pizza and heart shaped biscuits.  

Our mini pizza’s were yummy! 



 

In the Spring term we learned about size, big and 

small, and tall and short.  We took part in different 

activities.  We matched big and small geometric 

shapes and objects  



 

 

  



 

 



 



 



 

In ‘My Future’ educational visits we have continued to focus on devel-

oping our life skills outside of the classroom.  

Jupiter class were tasked with shopping for the morning snacks for the 

whole of the school. 

We located all the items listed on our symbol shopping lists and put 

them in our trolley before going to the checkout. 

Great work Jupiter!! 



 



 

This half term Neptune class have been learning about 

safety signs in the community and the workplace. Everyone 

had a lot of fun choosing the correct safety equipment for 

different settings. 



 



 



 

 
Year 10 – 14 students 
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